
      Autumn 2  2022 

                                     Nursery News  
 

Welcome back! 

         We hope you have had a lovely holiday. 

This terms topic is ‘Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears’.  

In English we will be reading the story of 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We will be 
using puppets and props to re-enact the story as well as 
completing lots of sequencing activities to help children 
understand and recall story structure and events.  All of 
the above activities will help the children to develop 
their listening and  comprehension skills.  

In Maths we will be doing lots of sorting and                     
counting activities. We will be comparing objects and  
encouraging children to recognise and order items by 
their size: big, medium and small.  

 

 

Songs that we will be learning in 
Nursery this half term: 

When Goldilocks went to the house of the bears. 

Three brown bears. 

Bear is sleeping. 

Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear 

If you go down to the woods today. 

CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 
To enhance our topic based teaching and learning, we 
will be holding a stay and play session to do with our 
topic.  

Library - Thursday 

Come and help you or children choose a 
book.  Please read to your child everyday 
and encourage them to talk about the story/pictures.  
This will help them with their vocabulary and widen 
their imagination. 

              Wow Moment!!! 

We want to celebrate your child’s 
achievements both in and out of Nursery. 
Therefore if your child has done anything  
special at home, please fill in our ‘Wow 

moment’ sheet. This will support us to boost your 
child’s self esteem and self confidence! 

Thank you for your support.                         

Mrs Ahmed, Mrs Rasib 

 Mrs Samplay, Miss Shezadi, Miss Summers.  

 

 

REMINDERS 

Our PE day is Monday & Thursdays. 
Please ensure your child  attends Nursery 
in suitable footwear.  PE lessons take 
place in the main hall and the children will 
be given the opportunity to use lots of different ap-
paratus.   

Please bring in extra clothing in a back pack with your 
child's name written on them clearly.                              

Please toilet train your child as this will enhance your 
child’s progress and learning. 

CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 
 
 

Come along and join us. When you come in to drop 
your child off, why don’t you stay and play for a 
short while with your child. This will give you an  
opportunity to see what your child does in Nursery 
on a daily basis and how they are settling in.  


